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A Cappella for Autism returning to
CVHS
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CLINTON TOWNSHIP — Chippewa Valley High School Choirs is going to host its annual A Cappella
for Autism event at 7 p.m. Wednesday, April 19 at the Chippewa Valley HS auditorium.

The concert will feature singers from the high school and groups from Wyandot and Algonquin middle
schools.

The event benefits the Macomb/St. Clair affiliate of the Autism Society as well as vocal music programs
in Chippewa Valley Schools.

A fishbowl raffle will take place at 6 p.m.

The choir group is also selling puzzle piece pledges for $1 apiece. The purchaser's name will appear
on the puzzle piece and it will be displayed at the high school throughout April. Last year, 3,600 puzzle
pieces were purchased.

Tickets for the concert cost $10 and are available at cvchoirs.seatyourself.biz. The concert has sold
out every year.

Puzzle pieces may be purchased at squareup.com/market/cvhschoirstore/item/a-cappella-for-autism-
puzzle-pieces.
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